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Capalaba 
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AREA 3 DISTRICT 22
CHARTER DATE: 24 SEPTEMBER 1981

wynnumredlands@zontadistrict22.org

NEWSLETTER  AUGUST  2009
PRESIDENT: Margaret Finegan (HM 3207 4442)

CORRESPONDENCE: Janet Mylne (HM 3399 3342)

TREASURER: Philippa Fenwick (MOB 0411 875 234)

NEWSLETTER: Gail Abbott (HM 3849 3995)

CALENDAR
AUGUST

10th Dinner Meeting

SEPTEMBER 
14th  Dinner Meeting

25-27TH District Conference
OCTOBER
10th Crazy Whist

12th Dinner Meeting

NOVEMBER
8th   Zonta’s 90th Birthday
15th Christmas Function
DINNER MEETING DETAILS

VENUE
 Alexandra Hills Hotel
TIME
6.30 for 7 pm
Please  send apologies to Philippa by Thursday 6th August
As this is a Public Holiday in the Redlands, a surcharge of $5 is added to the meal.

If members do not wish to pay this additional charge the club will pay it 
Club policy confirmed at the February meeting is that $2 admin is paid when an apology is given to the Treasurer by noon the Thursday prior to the dinner meeting. After that date $30 is due and an invoice will be sent.
ZONTA BIRTHDAYS FOR AUGUST
Happy Birthday to Phyllis for the 6th and Marilyn Steenland for the 30th .
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PRESIDENTS REPORT 

Thank you to all of you for the good wishes, flowers and help that has been given to me since my cancer diagnosis. It has been a big comfort to Geoff and I to know we have such support.  The surgery went well and I should know shortly what future treatment is coming my way. Diane is also on the mend, she has had severe pain in her calf, which is slowing her recovery a bit, but the operation on her hip was a success. Gail has told us that Merv is back at work and that they are still going away to the Coast, but unfortunately their overseas trip has to be cancelled. 

 

We have some motions for the conference in Townsville to consider at the September meeting. Roz Kinder asked Judith to nominate for Area 3 Director for the next biennium and I am delighted to tell you that Judith has accepted and her nomination has been forwarded, congratulations Judith. I am hopeful of still making the conference, my doctor said not to rule it out yet. I can assure you that the breast care nurse at the Mater Redlands, Jenny Jones is a very caring person, so is the surgeon, so our breast care cushions are going to patients who are in good hands.

 

My sons who work overseas are arriving in Oz this week, so it will be good to see them for a while and hopefully we are off to Sawtell for my father’s 90th celebrations this weekend.

 

I hope to be at the next dinner meeting, but am unsure if I can make it. Mary Lou is going to fill in any time when necessary and I am very grateful for the support and advice she has given me.

 

Once again thank you all for your prayers and support

Regards

Margaret Finegan

President 

 
 
SERVICE and FUNDRAISING REPORT 

.

Crazy Whist is to be held on 10th October.
Sunday 15th November has been chosen for our Christmas Function. Please bring ideas for this event to the next meeting. We are thinking of going to Coochiemudlo Island for lunch...
Any donations for Pamper Packs can be brought to any meeting.
There will be a working bee to fill breast cushions on a date to be decided at the meeting.
Gail Abbott has sold 12 Entertainment books so far this year. Anyone wanting one can contact her. The club makes $12 on each book sold.
STATUS OF WOMEN

Judith has sent out applications for YWPA and has had several applications so far.
UNITED NATIONS
The Spring Walk will be the 20th September from 8.30 till 10.30. The location is at Indigiscape.
A $5 donation is requested and proceeds are to go to a project in Lyberia promoting Food Security for women.

PR & PROGRAMME

Sue Reid, a Radiographer who works in Africa, will be our guest speaker at the August meeting.
MEMBERSHIP & ORGANIZATION 

Jan Forge will be invited to be inducted at this meeting.
GENERAL NEWS 

The August meeting. will remain at the Alex Hills Tavern. .Payment of the $5 levy is optional to members.
The next Board Meeting will be on 24TH August at Judith’s home.
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